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Stage 2 of vegetation removal 

March 2022 

Special Activation Precincts are being delivered by the NSW 
Government, with the Parkes Special Activation Precinct to be the new 
epicentre of the nation’s freight network. 
The next stage of vegetation removal is required for the Parkes Special Activation Precinct.  Works will 
commence next week to allow for the creation of new service corridors and road construction.  
Vegetation removal will be undertaken at locations identified on the below map. The identified locations 
are the minimum amount required to facilitate construction. 

Areas identified for Stage 2 vegetation removal 

An ecologist will assist the project team to ensure any sensitive ecology is preserved, and any fauna is 
identified and relocated. 
As part of the Special Activation Precinct’s master plan, a biodiversity offset program has been 
developed to offset vegetation that is removed as part of the project.  
Last year the project team installed more than 80 nesting boxes in trees adjacent to the project. These 
nest boxes are providing alternative nesting and roosting places for wildlife. 
Work will be carried out between 7am and 6pm Mondays to Fridays and 8am and 1pm Saturdays, 
weather permitting. There may be some work required at night in some locations to reduce impacts on 
traffic flow. Nearby residents and the community will be notified in advance of this work.  



Parkes Special Activation Precinct 
 

2 

Contact us 
If you have any questions, please contact 1800 329 135 or ParkesSAP@fultonhogan.com.au  
Thank you for your patience during this important work.  
For more information, visit www.rgdc.nsw.gov.au 
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